
 

Parent Coffee Morning Reminder:  

This Wednesday, December 12th 9:00am-9:40am in the Learning Commons 

(behind library).  

This is an opportunity to discuss any ideas (questions, concerns or positives) with 

Ms. Harrison. If parents would like to focus on particular topics, please let 

administration know so we can be prepared to provide informed answers to any 

questions you may have.  

Please RSVP by tomorrow to the office if you would like to attend, as we will be 

providing coffee/muffins. This is the first of four meetings that will take place.  

Thank you,  

Latimer Road Office 

604-576-9184 

 

 


